
Once upon a Pole

There are many reasons fliers get posted in public, from garage sales to lost pets.
For maximum exposure, a common place to display these notices is at road

intersections on the stop light poles.  After years of adding and removing posters, the
remaining light pole surface takes on a historic collage of old tape, glue, and flaked
paint.  One can only imagine what messages were posted, but sometimes there are

small clues left behind.












